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• My name is Janette McKinnon and I am an Honours student 

at the University of South Australia.  
 

• I am seeking to interview South Australians over the age of 
18 who have experienced suicide. 

 

• There are support systems for those bereaved by suicide but 
are they meeting the needs of the people who need them? 
  

• Your experiences will provide valuable information to guide 
the provision of support services in the future. 
 

• This project has been approved by the University of South 
Australia’s Human Research Ethics Committee. 
 

• If you would like to participate in this study or simply find 
out more about the study, please call me directly on 
0400013138 or email me at mckjm009@mymail.unisa.edu.au. 

 


